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Please respond to bcc
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Dear Sir or Maam

I am a plaintiffs employment lawyer and am frustrated by the failure of judges to give my clients the
benefits of inferences in their favor I am opposed to the proposed changes to Rule 56. In my view, these
changes will add to the considerable burden that employment law claimants bear in their search for
problem resolution in the courts

Thank you for the opportunity to comment
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